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June 10, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
We have received several questions regarding the easing of COVID-19 related 
restrictions and the potential changes to individual client schedules.  
 
We will not be able to ease any enhanced safety protocols in place at the agency until 
most of our staff and clients have received their second COVID-19 vaccinations. This 
includes returning to shared client/staff ratios. Currently, we are hopeful that at least 
75% of staff and clients will be fully vaccinated within the next several months.  
 
Please continue to contact us via email or view our website for any updates. We will 
continue to send out both email and paper copy correspondence as we receive 
additional information.  
 
Meanwhile, if you have a need or desire to increase and/or change an individual’s days 
of programming, please contact us in advance so that we can plan accordingly. 
 
We know it has been a very long year plus for everyone. We are grateful that despite 
the challenges the pandemic has presented, most of our clients and staff have 
remained safe and healthy. This in large part is due to the enhanced health and safety 
protocols we have continued to maintain, and to the diligence of our staff. We are 
looking forward to expanding programming and services as soon as the risk is low 
enough. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathryn Melrose 
CEO 


